We are Champions for Christ!

EHARGERS CHARGERS

October 2, 2025

Charger Family,

It is October already and the weather has been so nice! We are continuing shorts in the dress and gym uniforms until the end of October to accommodate the warmer weather. We will begin the long pants and sweats in November. If you need the sweats or long sleeve shirts for gym, order them now so they are here by November.

The last week of Quarter 1 is upon us. Students will be taking final quarter tests and finishing projects to end the quarter. Please make sure you are checking Option C often, including your student's conduct grade. Report Cards will be sent home on Thursday, October 16.

There is **NO SCHOOL on Monday, October 13** for the Diocesan Professional Development Day. Please make arrangements for your students.

MBSP Youth Board needs YOU! Interested in supporting the student athletes and organizations at Blessed Sacrament? They need more members and now is a great time to join. They meet monthly to discuss sports and fundraising to help support the school and parish. If interested in joining, please email bsyb@blessedsacrament.com.

Our CYO Athletes this weekend:

Volleyball: Cadet at Premier Academy at 1:30, Juniors Sunday at 2:00 at St. Joe's Sylvania

Cross Country at CYO Complex-Championship Meet

Soccer: Minor 1:15 on Saturday at CYO complex

Flag Football: Sunday- Cadet Tournament 1:00 and Minor at 5:00

Upcoming Dates:

- October 10- First Quarter Ends
- October 13- NO SCHOOL-Diocesan Teacher and Staff Professional Development
- October 16-First Quarter Report Cards come home
- October 17-First Quarter Honors Assembly
- October 23 after school and October 24 Parent Teacher Conferences
- October 24- NO SCHOOL- Parent Teacher Conferences

Blessings, Mrs. Melissa Empie Principal

